
January 4, 2024 

Re: Manuscript No. 89028 

Specific Comments to Authors: The interesting minireview covers all issues and details regarding the 

brown tumor and hyperparathyroidism. I have nothing to comment. 

 

Dear Editor,  

Thank you for your letter and the possibility of resubmitting our revised manuscript titled “Expect the 

unexpected: brown tumour of the mandible as the first manifestation of primary hyperparathyroidism” for 

consideration for publication in the World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

We have carefully considered the reviewers’ comments and have revised the manuscript accordingly.  

 

In conclusion, we thank the reviewers for recognizing the presented manuscript as a good scientific 

effort, as well as for the useful and constructive comments, which made us think more critically about the 

presentation of our data. We hope that we have improved the consistency, clarity, and interpretation of 

data in the revised manuscript and that it will meet the requirements and be suitable for publication in 

the World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

Thank you again for the privilege of submitting our work to the World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

Sincerely, 

Associate Professor Maja Cigrovski Berkovic, MD 

University of Zagreb Faculty of Kinesiology 

Zagreb, Croatia 


